
 

 

2021-2022  
Kindergarten and New-To-AV 

Student Enrollment 
 

Enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year for kindergarten and new-to-Allisonville 

students will open on February 11, 2021.  Due to COVID, we request that all 

registrations be completed online.  Visit our website at:  

https://www.msdwt.k12.in.us/registration/ for online registration information. 

 

For those unable to complete their enrollment online, we will be offering 

In-person, drive-thru enrollment on 

Thursday, April 29
th

 from 5:00 – 7:00 pm 
 

• This is for any new student enrolling for fall 2021  

• Spanish interpretation services will be available   

• This will be a drive-thru event   

• You will stay in your car to complete your paperwork   

• Masks will be required   

• Unfortunately, due to COVID, school tours will not be available.  Please visit our website 

for a student led tour of our school!  https://av.msdwt.k12.in.us/ 

 

Please bring with you: 

• Lease or mortgage 

• 2 pieces of mail 

• Birth Certificate 

• Immunization Records 

• Photo ID of parent/guardian 
 

Students must be at least five years old by August 1, 2021 to start Kindergarten in August 2021.  

If your child turns five years old after August 1, 2021 and on or before October 1, 2021, you may 

submit an appeal for your child to be considered for Kindergarten enrollment.  See the school 

office for more information. 

 

https://www.msdwt.k12.in.us/registration/
https://av.msdwt.k12.in.us/

